
 

MEMO 
 

To: NCRA Board of Directors 

 

From: Executive Director Mitch Stogner 

 

Date: January 9, 2019 

 

Subject: Agenda Item F.3 – Timber Heritage Association (THA) Calendar 2019 

 
 

On November 14, 2011 the NCRA Board of Directors approved a Memorandum-of- 

Understanding (MOU) with the Timber Heritage Association (THA) which sets forth the legal 

parameters regarding THA use of NCRA track and right-of-way in Humboldt County. 

 

Among other things, the MOU requires the THA to submit a proposed calendar of speeder runs, 

including the track to be used and name of the event, in January of each year. The Executive 

Director may either approve the request or refer it to the Board of Directors for consideration. 

 

Please see the attached proposed THA speeder schedule for calendar year 2019. THA’s NCRA 

liaison, Pete Oringer, is here to answer any questions the Board may have. 

 

Staff Recommendation 

 

Approve THA’s 2019 schedule of speeder runs in Humboldt County. 


